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The Milwaukee Business Journal interviewed Joe Tierney along with three other
professionals to give their perspective on what changes will comes with regards
to tax, immigration and international trade now that the election is over.

Joe provided his input on how he thinks the new administration will affect taxes
specifically real estate and corporate taxes and what the proposed tariffs will
mean for businesses. Joe urges businesses to "take this time of year to get their
corporate house in order. Make sure you are doing annual minutes. Make sure
you know where your corporate documents are. Make sure you have looked at
your employee benefit plans. Take this brief pause before the year changes and
make sure your foundations are good."

You can read the full article and interview on the Milwaukee Business Journal
website.


